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Electronic Health Records- 10/2

The Stimulus Bill of 2008 requires that all 
health care providers convert to an 

electronic health care record system by 
2017.  The system must integrate with 
other Health Care Offices, hospitals, 
insurance companies and pharmacies.  This 

portion of the Stimulus Bill called the 
HITECH act allows for financial incentives 
for providers to become compliant. 

However the deadlines are rapidly 
approaching.  This lecture will present the 
“need to know” facts on getting your 

office compliant.

NEW MEETING LOCATION: 
TRUXTONS BISTRO            
8611 TRUXTON AVENUE             
LOS ANGELES, CA 90045                                   

2012-13                        
CE SERIES SCHEDULE                      
OCT 2, 2012- 6:30 PM      
NOV 13, 2012- 6:30 PM       
FEB 2, 2013- 6:30 PM         
APR 2, 2013- 6:30 PM

Presidents Message Continued
Multi-Cultural Oral Health Summit in 
Boca Raton, Florida.  The meeting was a 
collaborative effort with the Hispanic 

Dental Association and the Society of 
American Indian Dentists that brought 
together over 1100 dent ists and 

auxillaries. The theme “Collectively 
Meeting the Needs of a Diverse 
Population to Improve Oral  Health” was 

the backdrop for an insightful meeting that 
focused on health issues affecting diverse 
populations.

ACDS Dues are now 

Due and Payable

PRESIDENT’S 
MESSAGE

WELCOME BACK !                   
WE ARE LOOKING FORWARD TO 
STARTING OFF OUR CE SERIES 
WITH A BANG. THIS SUMMER 
ACDS MEMBERS HAVE BEEN BUSY 
DOING MISSION DENTISTRY IN 
HAITI, HEALTH FAIRS IN THE CITY 
AND I REPRESENTED ACDS AT THE 
NDA MEETING (CONTINUED) 

CE DINNER MTG   
10/2 TOPIC:

 Electronic Health Records: 
Governmental Compliance 

in the Dental Office 

 

THE STIMULUS BILL OF 2008 
REQUIRES THAT ALL HEALTH CARE 
PROVIDERS CONVERT TO AN 
ELECTRONIC HEALTH RECORD 
SYSTEM BY 2017.  (CONTINUED)

MY GUIDED STEPS  
HEALTH FAIR

O N 8 / 1 8 A C D S M E M B E R S 
CONVERGED IN COMPTON, CA TO 
PARTICIPATE IN A HEALTH FAIR 
FOR MY GUIDED STEPS FAMILY 
RESOURCE CENTER. SPECIAL 
THANKS TO DR. BRENNAN HUGHES, 
DR. JULIUS JONES, DR. CHIOMA 
ONWUKA, DR. KATRINA EAGILEN 
& USC STUDENT DOCTOR JOSH 
GOLDEN.


